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New Airline Launches at SLC: Avelo Airlines Begins Nonstop Service to Sonoma Valley 
 
What: Avelo Airlines takes off on October 24 with nonstop service between Salt Lake 

City International Airport (SLC) and the Charles M. Schulz Sonoma County 
Airport (STS). Avelo is the only airline offering nonstop service between SLC 
and STS. The addition of the Avelo Airlines flight from SLC to STS creates the 
100th nonstop destination and the 14th airline serving SLC.  
 
A ribbon cutting with Avelo and SLC International is planned at about 10:15 a.m. 
(Media should check in at 9:45 a.m. to arrive at gate B1 by 10 a.m.)  

 
When: -Ribbon Cutting to begin at 10:15 a.m.  

-Flight departs on Thursday, October 24 at 11:24 a.m.  
  
Where: Media will need to obtain a gate pass at the Avelo Airlines ticket 

counter on the third level of the Terminal on the west end near Spirit and 
Hawaiian Airlines.  

  
RSVP:  Media interested in attending must RSVP by Wednesday, October 23 at 

noon with the individual’s legal name—as it appears on their driver’s license—
and date of birth to nancy.volmer@slc.gov.  
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